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Sir Arthur Currie, 
McGill University, 
Mont real.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I am merely writing to remind you that the

School for Teachers Closing Exercises will take place on Thursday

I am hoping that you will see your way toafternoon, June 5th. 

preside, and to make some remarks to the students.

You will remember that I have already asked 

Principal Smythe to address the students after the presentation of 

prizes.

This letter will serve to remind you of the 

date, which I trust you will keep free for us, if it is at all possible.

Yours faithfully,
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